
Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – 
Membership noted etc – Request to the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance.  
 
2  There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and 
Administration providing an update regarding membership of this Partnership, 
advising  
 
(1) that Thomas Napper had been nominated as the substitute representative for 

Kinning Park Community Council, replacing Carly McNamara;  
 

(2) that Inspector Jamie Lyall would be the representative for Police Scotland, 
replacing Inspector James Friel;  
 

(3) that the Communities Team would investigate and seek information on 
representatives for the currently vacant Third Sector Interface Network; 
 

(4) of the amendments to the Governance Framework that related to Area 
Partnerships; and 
 

(5) that following the updated Governance Framework, the Communities Team 
would explore local and relevant community groups from across the ward, to 
allow members to consider and approve organisations as representatives to 
join the Partnership in the future. 

 
 


